
 

THE GIFT
 OF EDUCATION

The Diocese of 
Northern Uganda

https://churchofuganda.org/
dioceses/northern-uganda/

St. John's Parish Church
https://stjohnsparishchurch.com/

mission

Community Connection Pastor
Lori Moore

lori@stjohnsparish.net

"EDUCATION IS 
THE MOST POWERFUL WEAPON

WHICH YOU CAN USE 
TO CHANGE THE WORLD."

NELSON MANDELA

  
A gift of $200. 
sends a child 

to school

  WAYS TO CONTRIBUTE

EDUCATION
IMPROVES
LIVES

UGANDAN
CLERGY
CHILDREN'S
SCHOLARSHIP
FUND

GIVE ONLINE
 https://stjohnsparishchurch.com/give

Select Restricted for the Gift Type
then write Uganda Scholarship Fund 

on the Memo Line.

WRITE A CHECK
to St. John's Parish Church. 

Be sure to indicate that it's for 
 Uganda Scholarship Fund.

Place in the Offering Plate 
   during Worship Service 

or 
Mail to PO Box 125,

      Johns Island, SC 29457.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

https://churchofuganda.org/dioceses/northern-uganda/
https://churchofuganda.org/dioceses/northern-uganda/
https://stjohnsparishchurch.com/mission
https://stjohnsparishchurch.com/mission
mailto:lori@stjohnsparish.net
https://stjohnsparishchurch.com/give


 VISION  MISSION
EVERY CHILD OF THE
CLERGY WHO SERVE THE
DIOCESE OF NORTHERN
UGANDA WILL HAVE
ACCESS TO QUALITY
EDUCATION

Encourage and support the
clergy who serve the
Diocese of Northern Uganda
by providing trauma
counseling, vocational
training, and educational
support to the 1.7 million
formally displaced people
who are returning to their
villages after 20 years of
civil war

ABOUT
Both St. John's Parish Church
and the Diocese of Northern
Uganda are registered
nonprofits dedicated to
improving the lives of the
vulnerable people in our
communities. 
Through our partnership, we
bring together the resources
of individuals, families, and
businesses to build up
communities in need.

UGANDAN
CLERGY
CHILDREN'S 
SCHOLARSHIP
FUND
THANK YOU 
FOR GIVING 
TOWARD THE
EDUCATION OF
CHILDREN IN NEED.


